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Hi Everyone, 
  
We are approaching our last show of the season.  Hope everyone is getting ready for the year-
end.  Thank you to everyone that helped make our last show successful. 
  
Thank you to our judge, Tracy Taylor and all the help in and out of the arena. 
  
Our banquet is fast approaching.  It will be held in November on the Delta King boat on the 
Sacramento River.  Watch our website and Facebook for details. 
  
We are again having a bridleless class, open to everyone and "never won a buckle" class at our 
last show.  It is always so fun to watch, enter up! 
  
For next season GCCHA shows, they will all be held at the Dave Miller Ranch (where they are 
currently held.)  Hopefully that will put any questions to rest. 
  
We strongly encourage anyone who wants to serve on the Board next year to contact me or any 
one that is currently on the board.  Please let us know, fresh ideas and faces are always 
welcomed. 
  
See everyone October 5th. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

Lee 


